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Changes from 04 to 05

1. Clarified text to handle IPv6 Prefix allocation 

2. Added a reference to RFC 7934 and a reminder that clients 
should follow the recommendations and guidelines in that 
RFC regarding IPv6 Prefix allocation

3. Lef in the support for IPv6 Address allocation – as requested 
by the WG



Next Steps

Please adopt as a WG draf
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